
Subject: [Fwd: Mayor's Missing Press Release]
Date: Wed, 13 Mar 2002 14:09:18 -0800

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Mayor's Missing Press Release
Date: Wed, 13 Mar 2002 12:52:17 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "Stephen Fleming" <FlemingS@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: "Outlook" <newsroom@northshoreoutlook.com>, "northshore news" <editor@nsnews.com>,

"FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <feedback@dnv.org>,
"Jeanine Bratina" <jeanine_bratina@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@district.north-van.bc.ca>,
"Directors Team" <managecomm@district.north-van.bc.ca>

Dear Stephen Fleming:  Please email me a copy of Mayor Bell's press release or memorandum concerning District financial reserves
which I believe was issued on March 6.
 
I was disappointed to not find a copy of this press release on the District web site.  Considering the gravity of the situation, I believe
the Mayor's statement should have been headlined on the District's home page.
 
I object to the District not being open & forthright about the ongoing serious problems at District Hall, especially when it concerns the
public purse.  
 
Thanking you in anticipation, Dave Sadler
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